
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/19/2016 12:00:10 PM

Subject: RE: REAL ID

http://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2016/10/13/State-s-non-compliance-with-federal-ID-laws-could-
mean-problems-for-travelers/stories/201610130203
 
There are a lot of stories moving around about it now. Looks like this was the one Brad was talking about.
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 4:55 PM

To: Adams, Chaney; Symmes, Brian

Subject: RE: REAL ID
 
Who is the request in from on Real ID? What’s the deadline on it? What is the specific question they are asking?
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 4:25 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Fwd: REAL ID
 
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Symmes, Brian" <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>

Date: October 17, 2016 at 4:02:57 PM EDT

To: "Smith, Austin" <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: "Adams, Chaney" <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>, "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>, "Taylor, 
Richele" <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: REAL ID

Hey guys. DMV has gotten its first media inquiry on REAL ID.
 
Attached is the background document they’ve prepared. Are you all comfortable with the release of this 
information?
 
From: Phillips, Lauren H [mailto:Lauren.Phillips@scdmv.net] 

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 11:55 AM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: REAL ID
 
Hi Brian,
 
We’ve prepared the attached document to have on hand for legislatures or the press when questions 
about REAL ID and South Carolina’s compliance arise moving forward.  We feel this document addresses 
where South Carolina is and what still needs to be done as the full compliance date moves closer.  When 
you get a chance, please look over the document and offer any changes that you feel would better 
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articulate this message.  We received one press inquiry last week, but it came to me through a 
messenger.  I asked the reporter via email (I believe from the Washington Times) to contact me, but she 
never did.
 
I appreciate your feedback!  Please let me know what else I can supply you with.
 
Lauren Phillips
Chief of Strategic Communications & Community Affairs
803.896.5601 (office) | 803.240.9560 (mobile)


